CAMPS

Summer, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you very much for registering your child for Moses Brown Lacrosse Day Camp. Our staff looks forward
to providing an outstanding lacrosse experience that includes fundamental improvement, skill development,
innovative drills and games, and tons of fun!

The Moses Brown Lacrosse Day Camp will begin on Monday, July 14 and run through Friday, July 18. The
start time is 8:30 a.m. We will conclude each session at 3:00 p.m.

All boys will need to bring the following equipment: helmet, mouthpiece, shoulder pads, arms pads, gloves,
and stick. Girl campers will need a mouthpiece, eye protection gear, and stick. In addition, all campers must
also bring a lunch, snacks, water bottle, sunscreen, cleats, AND sneakers (in the event of bad weather, we
may use the field house).

We look forward to coaching your child this summer and teaching them the great game of lacrosse! In
the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at mfraioli@mosesbrown.org, or at
401-633-4316.

Sincerely,
Mike Fraioli
Director, Lacrosse Camp
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